Dear Amanda,

Thank you for consulting Network Rail with regard fo the above planning application.

After reviewing the information provided in relation to the above planning application, Network Rail has no further
observations to make.

Thank you.

Kind regards

) NetworkRail
7

Elliot Stamp

Town Planning Technician
1 Eversholt Street
London, NW1 2DN

T 0207 9047247

M 07740 224772
E Elliot.Stamp@networkrail co.uk

www.networkrail.co.uk/property

Please send all Notifications and Consultations to TownPlanningSE@networkrail.co.uk or by post to Network Rail,
Town Planning, 5™ Flaor, 1 Eversholt Street, London, NW1 2DN
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The content of this email (and any attachment) is confidential. It may also be legally privileged or otherwise
protected from disclosure.

This email should not be used by anyone who is not an original intended recipient, nor may it be copied or
disclosed to anyone who is not an original intended recipient.

If you have received this email by mistake please notify us by emailing the sender, and then delete the email
and any copies from your system.

Liability cannot be accepted for statements made which are clearly the sender’s own and not made on behalf’
of Network Rail.

Network Rail Infrastructure Limited registered in England and Wales No. 2904587, registered office Kings
Place, 90 York Way London N1 9AG






London Underground Infrastructure Protection response to your communication attached.

Kind regards

Shahina Inayathusein
Information Manager
locationenquiries@tube.tfl.gov.uk
Tel: 0207 918 0016

Auto: 40016

From: Peck, Amanda [mailto:Amanda.Peck@camden.gov.uk]

Sent: 14 April 2014 13:06

To: Location Enquiries

Subject: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2014/1866/P

Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2014/1866/P

Y2014/1866/P




This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright
protected. This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please
contact the sender and delete the material from your computer.

The contents of this e-mail and any attached files are confidential. If you have received this email
in error, please notify us immediately at postmaster@tfl.gov.uk and remove it from your system. If
received in error, please do not use, disseminate, forward, print or copy this email or its content.
Transport for London excludes any warranty and any liability as to the quality or accuracy of the
contents of this email and any attached files.

Transport for London is a statutory corporation whose principal office is at Windsor House, 42-50
Victoria Street, London, SW1H OTL. Further information about Transport for London’s subsidiary
companies can be found on the following link: http://www.tfl.gov.uk/corporate/about-tfl/4510.aspx

Although TfL have scanned this email (including attachments) for viruses, recipients are advised
to carry out their own virus check before opening any attachments, as TfL accepts no liability for
any loss, or damage which may be caused by viruses.




Date

Our Ref

Your Ref

To

25 April 2014
20878-81-10-250414
2014/1866/P
Amanda Peck

Development Control

UNDERGROUND

London Underground Limited

planning@camden.gov.uk

Hello Amanda,
Kings Cross Central Plot S4 London N1C 4AH
Thank you for your communication of 14™ April 2014.

| can confirm that London Underground Infrastructure protection has no comment to
make on this planning application.

Should you have any further enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Shahina Inayathusein

Information Manager

LUL Infrastructure Protection

E-mail: Locationenquiries@tube.tfl.gov.uk
Tel: 020 7918 0016



